
Dr. Joseph C. Rallo 
President 
Angelo State University 
ASU Station #11 007 
San Angelo, TX 76909-1007 

Dear Dr. Rallo: 

SACS~COC 
SOUTHERN ASSOCIATION OF COLLEGES AND SCHOOLS 

COMMISSION ON COLLEGES 

July11,2012 

RECEIVED 

~.IUL 1 6 ZOfl 
ANGELO STATE UNIVERSITY 
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

The following action regarding your institution was taken at the June 2012 meeting of the Board 
of Trustees of SACS Commission on Colleges: 

The Commission on Colleges reviewed the institution's Second Monitoring Report 
following submission of a Referral Report. No additional report was requested. 

We appreciate your continued support of the activities of the Commission on Colleges. If you 
have questions, please contact the staff member assigned to your institution. 

s~J,~ 
BelleS. Wheelan, Ph.D. 
President 

BSW:cp 

cc: Dr. Mark V. Smith 
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